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ALPHA NU   WESTMINSTER

TOMAHAWK
C H A P T E R  N E W S L E T T E R

WINTER 2016-2017ASF

A LETTER FROM THE ALUMNI DIRECTOR
Dear Brothers,
	
This semester has been a busy one for the Alpha Nu Chapter. Both undergraduates and alumni have been hard at working 
helping to continue the long history and traditions of our Chapter. Here are some highlights from this fall: 

Renovations: Renovations on the house are in full swing thanks to the generous donations of some of our alumni. Renovations started this fall 
on the first floor of the house where the dining room received a new floor and ceiling as well as new recessed lighting fixtures. Along with the 
dining room, the chapter room is also receiving several updates. The plan is to return the chapter room to what it once was both in appearance 
and practicality. The old first floor bedroom at the bottom of the stairs is going to be removed in order to create a larger space for a chapter 
room to give brothers a place to hang out together. The Alumni Association was also able to secure the funds from an alumnus for a large, flat 
screen TV for the chapter room. The chapter room will be closed off during social events and will be exclusively for the brothers to use. Along 
with updates to the first floor, projects have been completed on the third floor.  Both 3rd floor bedrooms, and the 3rd floor bathroom have been 
renovated. Before the school year is done we hope to finish renovations on the first floor, as well as updating the bathroom on the 2nd floor. It’s 
incredible to see all this hard work paying off and to see the project coming together. Thanks to all of our brothers who have contributed their 
time, money, and resources into helping our Brotherhood continue for decades to come! If you are interested in making a gift, click here.  All 
you need to do is find our chapter in the drop down menu and select the “housing” option. All donations are accepted!

Scholarship:  A huge thank you goes out to brother Rob Sheehan for all his time in coordinating the effort to raise 
money for a scholarship fund to help reward brothers for their hard work in the classroom and to use as a recruitment tool. With the help of 
several generous brothers, Rob was able to raise over $5,000 for scholarships for our undergraduate brothers! A huge thank you to everyone 
who helped contribute to that total!

Recruitment:  This semester the Chapter had arguably their most successful fall recruitment in recent memory. Thanks to the hard work and 
organization by the Recruitment Director, Sam Angelo, and the full participation of the brotherhood they were able to come together to make 
this fall a memorable one for recruitment. The Brothers added five new members to the roster. The Chapter has big plans and ambitions for the 
spring and is looking forward to making the spring even more successful than the fall! All 5 brothers were initiated in ceremonies at the house 
during the beginning of December.  

FALL 2016 CHAPTER HOUSE RENOVATIONS

UPCOMING EVENT:

Alpha Nu Night at PNC Park
May 20, 2017

Pirates vs. Phillies
$25/ticket

Contact Scott Kinky

http://donate.alphasigmaphi.org/
mailto:skinkytitan%40msn.com?subject=Alpha%20Nu%20Night
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HOMECOMING SPOTLIGHT

DONORS

Click here to connect with other 
Alpha Nu brothers on LinkedIn!

BROTHERS with
MISSING CONTACT INFO
help us find them!

portal.alphasigmaphi.org/alumupdates

Thank You
To our valued donors who have given to the 

Alpha Nu Chapter Endowment in 2015-2016. Your 
generosity has helped the Alpha Nu Chapter thrive and 
continue To Better the Man for now and years to come.

 
Click here to donate to the

Alpha Nu Chapter Endowment

VOLUNTEER

Once again, homecoming was an exciting day for everyone! In typical New 
Wilmington fashion, the day started out cold and rainy before the sun 
finally found its way out in in the afternoon just in time for the game! 

Brothers from various years and decades gathered together to catch the 
parade, host a homecoming tailgate with plenty of good BBQ and 
refreshments, as well as catch up with people they had not seen in years. 
Along with the usual homecoming events, the Alumni Association also 
convened its annual Alumni Association Meeting.

At the meeting, brothers discussed the ongoing housing renovations and 
the capital campaign, as well as the appointment of brothers Matt Romeo 
and Richie Beaudoin to the Association. If you missed us this year, make 
sure you stop by the house next year!   

RICHARD BEAUDOIN, westminster ’13
GEORGE HAMBELTON, westminster ’75 
MARK HUBER, westminster ’76
JEFFREY KRANICH, westminster ’80
CARL NINCK
THOMAS RITTER, westminster ’74
HARRY SMITH, westminster ’63

To get involved with the Alpha Nu Chapter, 
please contact: 

Kevin Garvey (Alumni Association President)

OMEGA CHAPTER

ROBERT CLEVER          ROBERT DONAGHY           GLENN MORRIS          
westminster ’47	           westminster ’55	          westminster ’50

FALL 2016 NEW MEMBERS

https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8585949
http://portal.alphasigmaphi.org/(S(3gyzt0bre5abnl1rqcjc3ewl))/alumupdates/AlumUpdates.aspx
http://donate.alphasigmaphi.org/
mailto:kevinjgarvey%40gmail.com?subject=

